Roxanne Maher

From: kenneth dirico <diricokj@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 11:36 AM

To: Roxanne Maher; Scott Johnson; Andra Ingalls

Ce: Town Council Group

Subject: Re: Ordinance #100-106 (rev 1) Combine Parks 8 Recreation with Senior Citizens
Commission

Dear Chairperson Ingalls,

As Chair of the Ledyard Parks and Recreation | wanted to report to you the members interested in
serving on the newly formed Parks, Recreation and Senior Commission.

Ken DiRico

L.u Finegan

Jessica Cobb

Charles Gallagher

Loretta Kent

Deondre Bransford

Jessica Buhle interested as regular or alternative.

if the committee requires to select based on numbers or political affiliation, the order above can be
used as a list of recommendations.

Sincerely,

Kenneth DiRico
Chairman

On 04/27/2023 11:41 AM EDT Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org> wrote:

Good Morning Chairman DiRicco:



As you know the Town Council approve the amendments to Ordinance
#100-016 (rev 1) “An Ordinance Combining Parks And Recreation Commission

and Senior Citizens Commission for the Town of Ledyard” at their April 26, 2023
meeting.

Please find attached a letter from Chairman Dombrowski dated

April 27, 2023 requesting appointment recommendations

To serve on the newly combined Commission.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to

Contact Chairman Dombrowski or myself.

Thank you,

Roxanne

Roxanne M. Maher



